Subject:	BLUFC Club Committee Meeting
When:	Monday 17th June 2013 7:30 P.M. (Convened immediately after AGM)
Attendees:	Management Committee Meeting: Lloyd Burnell (Chair), Rich Cowley (Vice Chair & U16s), Sarah
	Rupprecht (Club Secretary), Nathalie Haines (Treasurer) Ruth Boxall (Registrations Secretary),
	Carlie Smith (VCO), Rich Sears (First Team), Nick Jones (U11s)
Apologies	Peter Root (Seniors' Secretary), Mark Harris (Reserves), Ewan Cameron (U15s), Peter Hawkes
	(U13s)
1	CHAIR'S REPORT (LB)
	Management Committee Membership
	It was proposed and unanimously agreed that Rich Sears (1st Team) and Mark Harris (Senior
	Secretary) should join the Management Committee next season.
	Registration Evenings
	Reminder of the dates: Tuesday 25 th June & Tuesday 2 nd July 2013 and arrangements/deadlines
	All BGL registrations to be returned to RB by 7/7/13. Late registrations incur a £5 fee. All kit
	requests to be returned to LB by 7/7/13.
	Action: SR to email coaches with reminder of arrangements and re-circulate forms.
	Referees
	Losing 2/3 referees this year. Therefore members of the Development squad should be
	encouraged to do their Referee qualifications. LB has also approached Rockleaze.
	Development Plan
	A review and update of the club's strategic plan will be scheduled for early next season.
2	VOLUNTEER CO-ORDINATOR'S REPORT (CS)
	New Coaches/Outstanding Training Requirements:
	FA Level 1 training and CRB checks to be confirmed for Andrew Peachey (U10), Richard Chaplin
	(U11), Steve Price (U13), Daniel Jefferis (U13), Steve Forss (U16).
	Action: CS to liaise with coaches
	Club Welfare Officer
	Julie Allison appointed new CW Officer for next season. Undertaking both mandatory training
	courses in June 13.
	Registrations Officer
	Ruth Boxall resigning after registrations complete for 13/14 season.
	Action: CS to recruit replacement officer asap
3	SENIORS' REPORT (RS)
	Peter Root has stepped down as Senior Club Secretary. Mark Harris will take over this role.
	Paul Blenkinsopp (fiancé of first team player, Toni Hemming) is joining as Assistant Coach.
	Club Development
	Holly Howard from U16s has been accepted into the Somerset FA Centre of Excellence. A
	fantastic achievement as one of the main pathways to England Youth squad. Discussion around
	developing relationship with Bristol Academy to open up further local progression
	opportunities for talented players.
	Actions:
	SR to request that information for Football clubs is sent to the club for circulation.
	LB to contact Mark Humphries
	Coaches Day
	Reminder of the date: Sunday 30 th June 2013 at Coombe Dingle. RS is running this event to
	support development of coaches throughout the club. Coaches' development will continue to
	be supported throughout the next season by a number of strategies including mentoring and a
	regular newsletter.
4	NEXT MEETING MONDAY 9th SEPTEMBER 2013



